COPY.

18th May,1948,
Dear Sirs,

With reference to my letter of the 3rd Instant
respecting the Steamer "BALTKON", I shall be glad to
learn within what time the recelpt of your report
be anticipated as a reply to enquiry from the Copenhagen

Surveyors cannot be sent until the report in question is
to Mnd.

Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the
Classification Committee,

The Surveyors,
CARD IFF,




